Minutes of the third meeting of the 2016/2017 session that was held on 6th December 2016 in the Lecture Theatre, Department of Anatomy, University of Glasgow commencing at 7pm.
There were 85 members and guests in attendance. Apologies were received from 8 members. The minutes of the previous meeting, published online, were approved.
Mr John Sadler welcomed the members and guests to the meeting. He then invited the President to present the Odontological Society Prizes. The Undergraduate Prize was presented to Ms Mary Kate Mackle BDS5. This prize of £200.00 is awarded to the final year student at Glasgow Dental School who obtained the highest grade in the case presentation exam and the restorative component of their written examination. He also presented the Glasgow Odontological Society Vocational Trainee Prize to Ms Shona Lambie. This prize of £200 is awarded to the VDP who presented the best case report. This was judged by the prize-winners Vocational Dental Advisors.  
He then introduced the President and invited him to give his address to the Society, entitled, ‘Simple screws and fabulous falsies’. Mr Ali started his address by giving the audience a brief synopsis of his working career. He discussed the changes that he had noted, in particular the increasing number of elderly people who maintain their teeth. He discussed the role of implant retained restorations and prostheses in this. 
Mr Ali took the audience through the history of dental implants and then discussed treatment planning for dental implants. He then illustrated this with reference to a number of clinical cases and discussed the evidence available in the literature. Mr Ali then discussed failures and complications associated with implant retained restorations with reference to examples of clinical cases.
Mr Ali finished his discussion by paying tribute to his team. Mr Ali was happy to answer any questions.
The Vote of Thanks was given by Mr Bruce Hogan. Mr. Hogan thanked Mr Ali for his interesting, entertaining and thought provoking presentation. He asked the audience to thank the speaker in the usual manner. 
Mr Sadler then reminded the audience of the next meeting on Tuesday, 31st January 2017 in Lecture Theatre 1 of GDH at 7pm (registration from 6.30pm in Glasgow Dental Education Centre) when Mr Colin MacIver will present his paper on ‘Cutting Edge in Maxillofacial Surgery’. He also encouraged everyone to book early for the Annual Dinner to avoid disappointment. The Dinner is on the 11th February 2017 in Loch Lomond Golf Club.
Mr Sadler thanked Dr Stuart McDonald for allowing us to hold the Christmas Meeting in the Anatomy Department and then invited everyone to enjoy mince pies, tea and coffee in the museum.
The meeting closed at 19.58.
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